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Wednesday 16th October 2024


Dear Parents / Carers

Year 5 will be looking at seasonal vegetables in their upcoming DT lessons.  As part of these lessons the children will be making and eating their own carrot soup and croutons.  The dates for this will be as follows: 

5P Monday 21st October
5V Tuesday 22nd October
5R Wednesday 23rd October

We hope that this experience provides them with life skills, awareness of where their food comes from, as well as how to avoid food waste.  The children will be making and eating their soup and croutons in school time. 

All children will take part in this activity and no consent or payment is required.  However, if you do not wish your child to participate, please let the class teacher know.


Yours sincerely




Ms S M Collins
School Business Director
Executive Head Teachers’ PA
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